Paula Snell

Midwest Area IT Specialist

Paula Snell has 30 years of Federal service; the majority of that time has been spent with ARS.  Paula started as a Clerk with the Department of Defense and worked in various clerical positions, including as a Research Leader Secretary, until she accepted the position of Area Information Technology Specialist.

Paula is responsible for many aspects of Information Technology management in the Midwest Area, including MWA Web Master, MWA IT Security Officer, and network administrator for the MWA Area Office Local Area Network.  
Paula received her Bachelor of Science degree from Southern Illinois University in 1975.
